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March 30, 2020 

 

RE:  Distance Learning Update - Communication to Parents - COVID- 19  

Dear Interboro School District Community, 

Given today’s announcement issued by Governor Wolf, extending the closure indefinitely, Interboro 

School District will move to a distance learning model beginning April 6, 2020.  

Teachers and administrators have been collaborating for the last two weeks to ensure continuity of 

instruction for all students.  

As attendance and completion of assignments will switch from optional to required, please ensure that 

you have technology available in your home. You can still acquire District-loaned devices by completing 

the survey link available on the website.  

Specific details and instructions for distance learning will be available for parents on the evening of April 

2, 2020, as well as an update on the end of the 3rd marking period for secondary students. 

Interboro is a supportive, close knit community and, as always, we will remain strong and show our BUC 

Pride in all that we do!  

Stay well and be safe. 

Sincerely, 

 

Bernadette C. Reiley  

Superintendent of Schools 
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